
December 30, 2024

To Our Valued Customers,

Our New Year's resolution is to be your supplier of choice by making it easy to do business with us.
We are committed to understanding your needs and responding swiftly. By working closely
together, we aim to provide a consistent and reliable supply of construction materials, helping us
build a better future together.

For your planning purposes, our product prices will increase as follows:

As a reminder, GCC will pass through freight rate increases as we receive them from carriers. If you

rely on GCC to arrange delivery of our products to your facility, please contact your GCC

representative to determine how your delivery may be impacted.

Thank you for your business, and best wishes for a safe and productive 2025!

Best Regards, 

 600 S. Cherry Street
 Suite 1000
 Glendale, CO 80246                                    303 739-5900
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